
State of Florida 
-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: March 21, 2001 
TO: Blanca S.  Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
FROM: Walter D'Haeseleer, Director, Division of Competiti mice @- 

Noreen Davis, Director, Division of Legal Services 
RE: Close Docket Request for 010263 

On February 23,2001, Quincy Telephone Company d/b/a TDS Telecom/Quincy TeIephone 
("TDS') filed with this Commission a request for approval of a resale agreement with Positive 
Investments, Inc. d/b/a Reconnection Plus. By letter dated February 23, 2001, TDS requested to 
withdraw this agreement. 

Therefore, since the Commission does not need to take any action in this matter, pursuant 
2.07-1.CS(d) of the APM, staff requests that this agreement be withdrawn and the docket 

you have any questions, or desire additional information, please contact IQm Logue, 

CC: TDS Telecom 
Docket file 
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